

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Research on Equity Investments

Recommendation of the Committee

- That the Administration hire a consultant to assist with researching equity investments by determining an optimal asset allocation to enhance return and minimize risk while supporting Environmental, Social and Governance investments; and
- 2. That the Administration initiate a capital project in the amount of \$50,000, funded through the Asset Financial Management Capital Reserve.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on June 13, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

June 13, 2022 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services.